
GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 
DCS5861 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
Date: July 6, 2021 
  
Subject: REVISION – N212338110-01 – Safety Recall 
 Airbag Light May Not Indicate Malfunction 
 Customer Letter Added and Population Expansion 
  
Models: 2021 Buick Envision  

2021 Cadillac CT4  
2021 Cadillac CT5  
2021 Cadillac Escalade, Escalade ESV  
2021 Chevrolet Corvette  
2021 Chevrolet Suburban  
2021 Chevrolet Tahoe  
2021 GMC Yukon, Yukon XL 

  
To: All General Motors Dealers   
 

Bulletin N212338110-01 has been revised to include a copy of the customer 
notification letter.  Please discard all copies of bulletin N212338110.    
 
Additional 2021 model year Buick Envision vehicles have been added to this 
safety recall.  The attached revised list provides the Vehicle Identification 
Number (VIN) of all involved vehicles in dealer new inventory.  If your 
dealership's BAC is not listed, then none of the additional involved vehicles are 
currently assigned to you and no further action is required.   
 
This remedy involves a software update which is being downloaded to the 
affected vehicles through an over the air (OTA) programming event.  Dealers can 
and should perform this safety bulletin on any vehicle with an “open” status in 
IVH.  Due to the fact that vehicles will be closed in IVH through successful OTA 
programming, dealers should always check the status in IVH before performing 
any vehicle repairs. 
 
Customer Letter Mailing 
The customer letter mailing started on July 1, 2021. 
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